
 

 

3 Lakes Improvement District 

TLID 

Minutes from meeting of:  April 3, 2023 

Barb A       Present 

Diane S     Present 

John S      Present 

Mike F      Present 

Nancy H       Present 

Stacy S     Present 

Todd L      Present 

 Scott R  Present 

 

Guests:  Tom Hahne 

 

 Call to Order at:  6:00 PM - meeting was held at the Palmer House back room. 

 

Adoption of Agenda:  Motion by Stacy                    2nd by John                 pass 

Changes -  none 

  

Approval of Minutes:  Motion by Diane                    2nd by John                         pass 

Changes -  none  

 

Financial Report:   

Bills paid:  $5,350.40 

Account Balance:  $68,004.12 

   Motion by Nancy  2nd by Todd   pass 

 

Officer Reports: 

Chair:   PLM put a notice in the local paper regarding our upcoming weed spraying near shore.   Diane will keep copy of 

ad for our file.  

   



 

 

Vice-Chair:  Barb and Stacy went to the We are Water Exhibit and recommend it.  Barb asked Dan to send her a copy of 

his portion of the presentation.   

Secretary:  Nancy will be checking with the county shortly regarding the list of lake residents for our annual meeting. 

Treasurer:  nothing to report. 

Advisor:  Scott reported that on April 20th the Sherburne County COLA will be sponsoring a presentation on blue green 

algae at the Sherburne County History Center.   

 

Old Business:  

Watershed Plan 2024:  The Watershed 2024 plan is underway. The Citizen Advisory Group of the Watershed Plan will be 

meeting the last week of April, Scott will be attending.  Mike talked with Dan regarding updating the data on the water 

report.  Dan said they will be using the data they have and it would be our responsibility to update if we want to.  We'll 

put this on hold for now.     

James Johnson Update:  Ice is still on all the lakes.  CLP is normally sprayed 2-4 weeks after ice out. 

Alum Feasibility Study:  We should hear more around the middle of April. 

Insurance - We have two policies and pay $1,262 per year which is right in line with similar groups.  We will table this for 

now.  

 

 

New Business: 

 

Checking Account Update:  We are using Sherburne Count Bank for our checking account.  Let it be noted that we have 

three signers on this account:  Diane Stangler, Barb Aaberg and Scott Ruiter 

Grants:  Stacy reported that we received a grant for purple loosestrife in the amount of $2,500 and a grant for a point 

intercept survey of $2,100. 

 

We adjourned at  6:50 PM                      

 


